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The Town of Hilton Head Island 
Our Plan Economy Work Group 
Wednesday, August 28, 2019, 2:00 p.m. 

The Living Lab at Town Hall 

AGENDA 
 

As a courtesy to others please turn off / silence ALL mobile devices during the meeting.  Thank You. 

Work Group: 
Revitalize and Modernize the Economy 

1. Call to Order 

2. FOIA Compliance - Public notification of this meeting has been published, posted, and 
distributed in compliance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act and the 
requirements of the Town of Hilton Head Island. 

3. Discussion Items 

a. Continue Plan Review & Draft Recommendations  
 

4. Staff Reports/Updates 

5. Adjournment 

 

 

Please note that a quorum of Town Council may result if four (4) or more of their members attend this meeting. 
 

Please note that a quorum of the Planning Commission may result if five (5) or more of their members attend 
this meeting. 
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Town of Hilton Head Island 
Our Plan Economy Work Group Meeting 

Wednesday, August 14, 2019 at 2:00 pm 
The Living Lab at Town Hall 

MEETING NOTES 
Work Group: 

Revitalize and Modernize the Economy 

Present from Work Group:  Peter Keber, Rod Casavant, Carlton Dallas, Louise Cohen, 
Suzanne Thompson, Lee Lucier, Craig Cleveland 

Present from Town Council:  Glenn Stanford 

Present from Town Staff:  Jayme Lopko, Jennifer Ray 

 
 

• The meeting was called to order at 2:00 PM. 
 

• Jayme Lopko started discussion with the work group on the Economic Development 
Element from the current Comprehensive Plan. The work group discussed the following 
topics: sustainable workforce, marketing efforts, the type of tourists currently coming to 
island, spending per visitor (visitor profile study), connecting to other areas like Savannah, 
intermodal transportation (monorail, ferry service), cellular coverage, impacts of the Hilton 
Head Island Airport, and asked staff for updated information from Table 7.1 and Figure 7.3.  
 

• The work group asked staff to set up a presentation regarding the Hilton Head Island Airport. 
The work group also asked staff to send any information on existing ferry services as well 
as visitor studies that have been completed. 
 

• The meeting adjourned at 3:06 PM. 

Submitted by:  Jayme Lopko 


